CITY OF COCONUT CREEK
INTER OFFICE MEMORANDUM

To: / City Manager Karen M. Brooks\}\wb Date: June 29, 2020
From: Chief Albert A. Arena@

Subject: Request Law Enforcement Trust Fund Monies

| am requesting a total of $137,000 from the Federal Forfeiture Department of Justice funds. After
judicious review by Command Staff, the items below were deemed the highest priority. The money
will be used to purchase the following:

Federal Forfeiture Justice Fund

1. Fixed LPR Cameras (6) $60,000
Replacement of current fixed LPR locations

2. Mobile LPR Cameras with Speed Awareness Trailer (3) $77,000
Mobile Speed awareness trailers with LPR cameras
Total $137,000

This request complies with the provisions of the Department of Justice Guide to Equitable Sharing
for State and Local Law Enforcement Agencies Agreement and Section 932.7055, Florida
Statutes. Any unused funds will be returned to the respective forfeiture fund.

As of June 25, 2020, the Finance Department’s fund reconciliation showed $784,533.31 in the
federal forfeiture justice fund to cover this request. Please note $250,000 has been earmarked
for this request on the Finance Department’s fund reconciliation under pending items.
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